SUBMISSION ON THE REVIEW OF CHRISTCHURCH PUBLIC TRANSPORT FARE STRUCTURE

Officer responsible Author
Director of Policy Stuart Woods, DDI 3711615

The purpose of this report is to seek the Committee’s views and consequential adoption of a
submission prepared on the current “Review of Christchurch Public Transport Fare Structure” being
undertaken by Environment Canterbury.

A briefing on this review was presented to the last meeting of the Committee by staff of Environment
Canterbury. It was agreed at the conclusion of discussion on this briefing that the staff prepare a
submission for the Council to represent its views to Environment Canterbury on this review.

The submission was to be based upon the key issues and questions that arose during the discussion
on the briefing. A draft submission is for consideration based on the key issues and
questions, as well as some other issues discovered when the author reviewed the consultation
material.

Notwithstanding providing general support to the concept of reviewing the fare structure, the main
issues in summary related to:

e The need to minimise boarding times for buses;

* The impacts of the proposals on discounted fares and particularly that discounts be provided for
under-18 year olds and IHC people;

« The proposed adjustments/reductions to the transfer ticket regime;

e The fundamental need for promotion and marketing/education of the community once the
proposals are agreed; and

« A request to be involved in further fare structure reviews for the zones which are largely outside
urban Christchurch (zones 2-7).

Recommendation: That, subject to any amendments made by the Committee, the attached
submission be recommended to the Council for adoption and forwarding to
Environment Canterbury.

Chairman’s
Recommendation: That the above recommendation be adopted.



Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


